
Date: January 17th, 2024 

To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject: inquiries about preliminary documents to be submitted 

Clarification Letter No. 2 

Reference is made to IDLO RFQ NO. 001/SER/NE/2024 issued on January 11th, 2024 for the procurement of 
security services  through IDLO Tenders website. 

Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them. 

1. Can the ARF replace the certificate of tax status (quitus)?
• Yes, the Attestation de Regularite Fiscale can be submitted in place of the Certificat de 

Situation Fiscale (quitus), as the 2 demonstrate the company's tax situation at a given time 
Attestation de Regularite Fiscale certificate of tax status (quitus)

• 002

This letter serves to inform that Clarifcation Letter No.1  RFQ NO. 002/SER/NE/2024 will be posted in 
response to questions raised by Bidders. 

For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned RFQ NO. 001/SER/NE/2024. 
All other terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 

Headquarters Procurement Unit IDLO 


